
 

 

Ramsey County Library Advisory Board Workshop 
July 19, 2023 

4560 Victoria Street North Shoreview, MN – 6:30 PM 
 

The July Library Advisory Board Workshop does not include a public comment period.  Individuals 
wishing to provide public comments may do so at any time by emailing them to: 
Margaret.Soukup@Ramseycounty.us  or sending them to her attention at the mailing address above.  
All public comments received are shared with the full Library Advisory Board. 
 
 
Workshop Agenda 
 

• Call to order 
 

• Collectively build a clear understanding of the new role and value of the Library Advisory Board and 
begin the collaborative effort to operationalize it.  
 

o Countywide and Library Department perspectives (Johanna Berg, Pang Yang) 
o Library Advisory Board facilitated discussion (Antonio Montez, Facilitator)  

 

• Preparation for August subcommittee meetings  
 

• Adjournment 
 
 
 
 
 
There will be no August meeting of the Library Advisory Board.  
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